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WILLOUGHBY IS NEW TREASURER

Members present at our meeting for
June selected David F. Willoughby as our
new treasurer. Dave replaces Charles H.
Gerdes who has resigned as treasurer be-
cause of the demands of his employment.

Willoughby is all railfan from the
word fo. He is a member of the La Mesa
Model Railroad Club as well as PSRMA.
Dave has also been in charge of the shay
donation fund, and has done a good job of
it. Good Luek Nave in your new office.

TWO BOARD MEMBERS NEEDED

Under the provisions of the by-laws
which were accepted at the June meeting,
two regular members must be selected to
reoresent the membership on the board of
directors. Know of any one who has the
museum at heart. Think sbout it and then
come to the July meeting on July 16.

That is when they will be elected, so

get some one in mind to nominate,

WHERE TO FIND PSRMA SHAY
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